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CERTIFICATION

The Notice of Award (NOA) for the project “Routine Maintenance of Port Physical
Facilities Project 2023 Package 4: (1) Repainting of RC Curbs, Bollards and Marking
of Calibration Points from 000 to 090 at the Port of Glan; (2) Repair of Damaged
Concrete Pavement including Repair of Cracks on Causeway of Port of Glan: (3)
Repainting of Gates, Guardhouse, CHB Fence and Cyclone Fence at the Port of
Glan” was received by the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Bidder, Leighcheen
Construction Corporation, on July 27, 2023.

The amount declared in the issued NOA was One Million Ninety-Two Thousand Six
Hundred Seventy-Eight and 13/100 (1,092,678.13). However, upon Contract
preparation, it was observed that the amount as calculated declared in the Bid
Evaluation is One Million Ninety-Two Thousand Six Hundred Seventy-Four and
73/100 (1,092,674.73).

This is to certify that the correct calculated amount is One Million Ninety-Two
Thousand Six Hundred Seventy-Four and 73/100 (1,092,674.73)

Done this 10" day of August 2023,

Noted:

ATTY. CESAR M.IDATAYA

Port Manager ]L——
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